
 
CALL FOR PROPOSALS 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: October 1, 2024* 
*However, submissions are reviewed every Friday to allow presenters to register and 

secure travel plans in a timely manner 
 

Disney's Coronado Springs Resort 
Walt Disney World® Resort, Florida  

December 2, 2024 – December 5, 2024 
 
Dear Award Winning Educator: 
 
Congratulations on your distinction as an award winning principal and/or school in the United States! The 
Blue Ribbon Schools of Excellence, Inc. (BRSE) will host the Annual Blue Ribbon Schools of 
Excellence Conference and is pleased to announce the 2024 Call for Proposals. This conference is 
designed for educators on the front lines—principals, assistant principals, superintendents, district, and 
state administrators, counselors and teachers.  Your presentation will reach educators across the nation 
and will have an impact on student success nationwide.  
 
The proposals are now being accepted from Blue Ribbon Lighthouse Schools, National Blue Ribbon 
Schools and other schools identified as exemplary models of excellence.  We also accept proposals from 
National Distinguished Principals and National and State Principals of the Year. 
 
This event provides a forum to share models of excellence as well as best practices in key areas. You have 
been identified as having a best practice in one or more of these topic areas: 
 

• Student Focus and Support 
• School Organization and Culture 
• Challenging Standards and Curriculum 
• Active Teaching and Learning 
• Technology Integration 
• Professional Community 
• Leadership and Vitality 
• School, Family and Community Partnerships 
• Indicators of Success  

 
Our Blue Ribbon Schools of Excellence team will be available throughout this event to share information 
on our school improvement process as well as our tiered award Blue Ribbon Schools of Excellence 
Lighthouse recognition program.  It is our common mission to award and celebrate models of excellence 
in education.  
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Please visit blueribbonschools.com to learn more about us and submit your proposal. We encourage you 
and/or your team to register for the full conference. The conference will provide a standard set up (LCD 
data/video projector and screen). You will need to provide your own laptop computer for your hour session.  
 
I would strongly suggest you secure your hotel rooms early, as rooms at the host hotel sold out early last 
year. Please feel free to call me directly with any questions at (770) 773-0873 or email, 
judy@blueribbonschools.com.  
 
We look forward to your proposal by the due date of October 1, 2024. 
 
 
Judith Warden Fields, Ed.D 
CEO, Blue Ribbon Schools of Excellence, Inc.  
Nashville Office 
(770) 773-0873 
blueribbonschools.com 
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